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Comments: To whom,

  The use of a CE is inadequate for the scope of this development project, there will be effects to bull trout and

loss of public access to shorelines, wastewater problems and not a fire safe project with only one ingress/egress

to the main road and a fire safe shelter is needed to house potentially trapped visitors. How will loss of public

access be compensated for on a finite shoreline?

An EA or EIS is needed.

Thank you,

Paul Sieracki


